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From: vicky russell 

Sent: 22 November 2017 22:45

To: Planning Policy Vale

Cc: SPADE

Subject: Vale local plan 2

The SPDE campaign group provided a comprehensive presentation on the future local planning in the Sunningwell 
and Dalton Barracks are. 
I completely support their proposals and especially the improvement of the bus route 4/4B which provides an 
excellent route to the centre of Oxford.  I use it often. More regular buses on this route would provide excellent 
transport links to Oxford city centre.  I disagree that cycle and us routes should be built across green belt n 
Sunningwell parish when this excellent bus route exists.   
 
The park and ride should be located at the A34 /A415 junction which will be near retail park, supermarket and 
proposed housing at Dalton Barracks, and not Lodge Hill.   
 
Thank you for taking the time to respond to these comments.  I would be very grateful if you canyou let me know 
you received them safely. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Vicky Russell 

 
Sent from my Windows 10 phone 
 




